Dear At-Large Staff

| would appreciate being considered for participation in the At Large
new gTLD Review Group. If selected for participation, | will commit
the requisite time and familiarize myself with the approved ALAC
procedure by which At-Large and the ALAC can submit public
comments on and file objections to new gTLD applications as well as
the relevant portions of the Applicant Guidebook.

| declare that, to the best of my knowledge or belief, | have no conflict
of interest in that | have no past, current or predetermined interest,
financial or otherwise, in any new gTLD applicant or any party that
may be involved with an applicant or a proposed registry.

Please let me know if you have questions or need further information.

Thank you.

Seth M. Reiss
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dba Lex-IP.com

Intellectual Property & Internet Law

3770 Lurline Drive | Honolulu, HI 96816

@ 808.521.7080 | =: 808.675.5805 | I<: seth.reiss@lex-ip.com | website: www.lex-

Ip.COM




